Janice Harris P.O. Box 1057 Howe, TX 75059



March 10, 1994

Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief of the Cherokee Nation Tahlequah, OK 74464

Dear Ms. Mankiller:

I am sending you a copy of a poem written by a 17 year old student at the Sherman High School. I was reading your book when my coworker showed me the poem her son had written and I thought it was really good.

I hope you enjoy the poem and I think you are doing a great job representing your people. I have very distant ties to the Cherokee people and have always been fascinated with the history of the Indian people.

Warmest regards,

Janice Harris

WALKEDS PORTE